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Dear Parents,                          

A busy week once again and we have 

reached the end of November. Get your 

Advent Calendars ready.                     

Our trees for our Design a Christmas tree 

decoration are up… please get busy        

designing and making!                                           

See overleaf for more information       

NEXT WEEK AT A GLANCEA  
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 

SCSS Multisports Key Stage 1 & 2 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
SCSS Y3/4 Football 

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
442 Rec-Y2 3—4.15  

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
Santa is here! For photos 
442 Y3-Y6  3—4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
CHRISTINGLE FS, Y!, Y2 at Church 10pm 
CHRISTMAS FAYRE 3.15 
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HEAD TEACHER AWARD  
for :  Homework  

WHAT’S FOR LUNCH NEXT WEEK?                                                                    

A huge congratulations to our Year 

1 and 2 gymnasts who attended the 

Key Steps gymnastics competition 

last week. For some it was their first 

time competing and they performed 

amazingly. They were a credit to our 

school and we are very proud.  

Well done! 

LOST PROPERTY                                           

Please double check that you have nothing missing. 

We have a mountain of unclaimed uniform on our 

Curly Caterpillar. Please call in 

OUR CHOIR                                             
This week our school choir were busy singing at Skelton 
Library as part of Mind Awareness Week. A small group 
from Year 5 and 6 proudly sang songs that they enjoy. 
They made us proud and there were many happy faces in the 
audience. We would like to thank the library for the in-
vite and for providing fun activities for the children to 
take part in after they had sung,  

Next week the choir will be starting 
off the festive season when they 
sing in church. Please see the back 
of the Friday Flyer for details. We 
would love to see you at the event.  

Attendance                                                    
This week's whole school attendance figure is 95.5%.                                        
Please remember to wash your hands regularly to help prevent 
the spread of illnesses.  Sadly, this means that there was no 100% 
attendance winner. WE HAVE HIGH HOPES FOR NEXT 
WEEK– come on SPS! 

HOUSE CUP WINNER’S 

This week’s  winners are:   

Have you seen our                                   

Foundation Stage staff uniform?                                         

Don’t’ they look smart! :0) 

Santa is paying a visit on Thursday 

Christmas Choir concert Thursday at church 6pm, 

tickets are free 

Christmas Craft fayre in school 3.15 on Friday, tickets are free 

Parent Drop in sessions 

Every Friday 1.30 till 2.30 in 
the nurture room, everyone  
welcome. Come along for an 
informal chat and a cuppa 
 we will be very pleased to 
see you. 



Why not start you Christmas  

Celebrations with an evening of 

Christmas music with  

Skelton Primary 

School Choir 

On Thursday 3rd December  
Very strange things have been hap-

pening in Year 1 this week. The 

children were greeted with chaos 

in their classrooms on Monday 

morning. All clues pointed to a di-

nosaur invasion! Read all about it in 

the Skelton Primary News. Article 

written by Ruby Turner. 

Design a Christmas tree decoration                                                                      

COMPETITION  

Can you make something out of nothing? 

We would love you all to get busy this week and make a 

Christmas  decoration for our long corridor wooden trees to decorate the route 

as our families come to watch our Christmas performances! 

Please bring your decoration to the office with your name and a hanger on it, year group and 20p entry 

fee. All entrees get a prize and winners get a super prize!All entries receive a prize, 

each year group will also receive a grand prize winner judged by our Cook, Mrs Walk-

er and her team. Closing date is Thursday 19h December. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL UPDATE: 

We will be sending out some question-

naires to all school children next week 

to ask what are the things they would 

most like to see improve in our school. 

We can’t wait to hear their views and 

start get some plans into action. 

Spelling aerobics 

All year groups are now using their amazing aerobics skills to      

practise their spellings. What an improvement we have seen so far.     

Keep practising at home! 


